ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
All students please review your course selection in Powerschool fo r18/19 school year. The deadline for changes is June 7, 2018. Please see your counselor with any questions.	5/25
Attention Book Club members! Please join us for our final meeting to discuss A Farewell to Arms by Ernest Hemingway on Tuesday, May 22nd in G20. Please join us even if you did not read as we will have photos taken and plan for next year. See you then!	5/22
There will be a Helping Hands meeting Wednesday, May 21st at 2:20 in Ms. Hawks room, B6. We will be discussing events over the summer and changes for next school year! Can't wait to see you all there!	5/23
Hey Key Clubbers! There is one last opportunity to provide service. The elementary PTA will need babysitters on Tuesday, May 22, from 6:45-8 pm at Falls-Lenox. IF you want to help, please sign up with either Mr. May or Ms.Shapiro. Thanks for your service!	5/22
Attention all those interested in running cross-country this fall. There will be a brief but mandatory meeting in Mr. Kho's room, G24, at 2:20pm on Tuesday, May 22. Again, those interested in running cross-country should meet in G24 on Tuesday, May 22	5/22